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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Rocklin will hold a public hearing in the Council Chambers at 
the Rocklin City Hall, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 11, 2017 to consider the 
following:  

 
RE: ROCKLIN MUNICIPAL CODE DESIGN REVIEW MODIFICATIONS 
  
    
This is a proposed amendment to Chapter 17.72 – Design Review of the Rocklin Municipal Code to incorporate revisions 
needed to reflect the recent changes to the Citywide Design Review Criteria including the creation of Architectural 
Guidelines for four specific Districts within the City (i.e., Granite, Quarry, University and College) 
 
The proposed revisions to the Rocklin Municipal Code are not “projects” under CEQA because they do not result in a 
direct or reasonably foreseeable indirect physical change in the environment, nor do they authorize the construction of 
any new structures or other physical changes to the environment. Therefore, this action is exempt under sections 
15060(c)(2) and (3), 15061(b)(3), 15262, and 15378 of the State CEQA Guidelines. 
  
The proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment was initiated by the City of Rocklin and would be effective City-wide. 
 
The Planning Commission reviewed this item on May 2, 2017. Following public comment and deliberations the Planning 
Commission voted 4-0 to recommend City Council approval of the project. 
 
Any person interested in any agenda item may contact the Planning Staff prior to the meeting date, during regular 
business hours, Monday through Thursday between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. and Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 12:00 
p.m., or by phoning (916) 625-5120 for further information. 
 
Court challenges to any public hearing items may be limited to only those issues which are raised at the public hearing 
described in the notice or in written correspondence delivered to the City at or prior to the public hearing. (Government 
Code §65009) The City of Rocklin and the State of California does not discriminate in housing or employment on the 
basis of race, religion, sex, age, national origin, or handicap.  The location of the public meeting is fully accessible to 
mobility impaired individuals. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Rocklin encourages those with disabilities to 
participate fully in the public hearing process.  If you have special needs in order to allow you to attend or participate in 
this public hearing process, please contact our office at 625-5120 well in advance of the public hearing or program you 
wish to attend so that we may make every reasonable effort to accommodate you. 
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